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Richardson County Sheriff Seeking Info On Debris in Creek 
(KLZA)-- The Richardson County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s assistance in finding the
person or persons responsible for dumping a gutted camper in Deer Creek approximately two miles
northwest of Salem. That is near 644 Avenue and 709 Trail. 

Sheriff Don Pounds believes the debris was dumped the night of June 14th.  The camper has been
gutted but what was left was dumped in the creek. Pounds said it would take an excavator to clean
up the site.

Anyone who may have information as to who is responsible is asked to contact the Richardson
County Sheriff’s Office at 402-245-2479. 
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